Coler, Larry

From: CherylJohnson@nobleenergyinc.com
Sent: Friday, October 01, 2010 7.06 AM
To: Coler, Larry

Subject: Re: Beaman G34-99HZ 400083316

Good morning Larry,
Yes please go ahead and add that statement.

Cheryl Johnson
Noble Energy inc

Frowm "Coter, Lary” <Larty Colerflstale oo us>
Yo <Chervijohnson@inoblsenermvino.com®
Dats. 0G/30/2010 02:35 PM

Suldect: Beaman G34-59HZ 400093316

B e g P e e o T P B A 0 L PPN it

Cheryl
I would like to add this comment to the permit.

Noble certifies that the two leases shall be committed to the unit.

Please reply

Larry W. Coler
Permit Technician

Oil and Gas Conservation Comrmission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203

{303) 894-2100 ext 5142

Fax {303) 894-2109

larry coleri@state co.us




